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The Wilmington City School Board of Education met for a Special Meeting on October 26, 
2015, at Denver Place Elementary, 291 Lorish Avenue, Wilmington OH.  The meeting was 
called to order at 6:00 PM by Bill Liermann, President.  The following members were present 
and answering the roll call: 
 
 Members Present: Bill Liermann, President 

Marty Beaugard, Vice-President  
Steve Murphy, Member 
Kevin N. Snarr, Member  

 
Members Absent: Larry Roberts II, Member 

 
Also present were Ron Sexton, Superintendent; Kim DeWeese, Treasurer; Curt Bone, 
Director of Business. 
 
Reports: 
 
Jodie Havert gave an update on Food Service. 
 
Jim Schutte and Curt Bone gave an update on Building Facilities. 
 
Curriculum Subcommittee needs to schedule a meeting. 
 
The Athletic Subcommittee will meet on November 12 at 9:00 AM. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 

Motion by Murphy, seconded by Snarr to adjourn the meeting at 6:54 PM. Voting aye on the 
roll call:  Beaugard, Murphy, Snarr and Liermann.  Nays:  None.  Motion carried. 
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